
PO Box 901 
Ipswich, MA 01938 

info@pidonline.org 

978 380 6132 

pidonline.org 

 

Partners In Development, Inc. (PID) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization Tax I.D. No. 22-2536583 
 
Updated 3/16/20 

Partners In Development, Inc. 

W H O L E   L I F E   T R A N S F O R M A T I O N 

We have updated our cancellation policy in response to the recent spread of coronavirus. This policy will 

go into effect immediately.  

1. If you have already booked your trip and paid your deposit:  

• If you cancel your trip, you will receive a credit with PID for the amount you paid. You 

will have one year and six months from the date you were originally supposed to travel to 

rebook your trip. Our normal credit period is one year, however, we have extended this to one 

year and six months due to the coronavirus. If you do not rebook with us within one year and 

six months from that date you were originally booked to travel, your credit is forfeited and 

any moneys paid will be treated as a donation to PID.    

• If you have planned a trip through your college or university, please contact your college’s 

trip coordinator regarding their cancellation/refund policies. If you are a college or university 

trip coordinator, please contact us at (978)380-6132 to discuss your trip.  

 

We don’t want you to get discouraged if you were planning on taking a trip in June onward, but are 

unsure if the trip will go ahead. If you are planning on going on a trip in June onward, please sign up for 

the trip but DO NOT pay your deposit until you are contacted that the trip is going forward.   

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time. Please check our website and Facebook 

pages for future updates. We reserve the right to make changes to this policy at any time. 


